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BACK TO SCHOOL

TUITION

INSTRUMENT
LOAN

As all students go back to school we are
looking forward supporting you and your
child in their musical journey.  In this
newsletter you will find information
regarding opportunities and financial
support available. 

We've worked hard to keep lessons going
through lockdown by delivering tuition
online. From 8th March we will be
starting to return to in-person lessons at 
 school, but will continue to offer an
online lesson option. Click here for more
information.

Throughout lockdown we suspended all
instrumental hire charges to families to
support every child continuing to access
music.  This scheme is being extended until
September and will be reviewed then, so
learning to play and instrument has never
been easier.  Please spread the word!

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Tuition.aspx
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Tuition.aspx


In October we moved all our ensemble
rehearsals online with the culmination
of Unity Through Music, click here
to watch.  These continue to take place
online and if you would like to find out
more about the ensembles click here . 
 We are always looking for new
members!

Pupil Premium - via your child's school
MPN Charity can provid financial
support click here for their website
A package of tution options click here-
group/individual/20 & 30 min sessions

We appreciate that a lot of families are
watching their finances closely but there
are a few options to support tuition:

If you need support please contact us.  

ENSEMBLES

FINANCIAL
SUPPORT

Music Partnership North Charity exists to
help make musical opportunities more
accessible to children and young people in
Northumberland and Newcastle.  We are
looking to expand our team of volunteers
and trustees. If you are passionate about
musica we’d love to hear from you. Email
mpncharity@gmail.com 

MPN CHARITY

https://youtu.be/ru83_DxN1qk
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Whats-on-in-the-Music-Partnership.aspx
https://mpncharity.com/
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Music-Service/Tuition.aspx
http://gmail.com/
http://gmail.com/

